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1\11 ]Wa,ukee Office of the Gity Clerk Jim Owezarski

City Clerk

Rehecea N. Grill
Deputy City Clerk

November 5, 2013

Samuel Henly :
6310 N. Port Washington Rd.
Glendale, WI 53217

Dear Mr. Henley:

This is to notify you that on Monday, October 21, 2013, the City's Licenses Committee
voted to recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your application for a Home
Improvement Contractor’s license based on your non-appearance despite being provided
timely notice of the hearing.

On Tuesday, November 5, 2013, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted
the Committee’s recommendation and denied your application for a Home Improvement
Contractor’s license based on your nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a
portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application
for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License
Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

J MES R. OW ARSKI
ity Clerk

City Hall * Room 205 » 200 E, Wells St. « Milwaukee, Wi 53202 « Phone (414} 286-2221 + Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: [nternational Institute of Municipal Clerks * Website: www milwaukes. govicityclerk
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City Clerk
Rebecea N. Grill

Deputy City Clerk

November 5, 2013

Matthew Belter
3806 9™ Ave.
South Milwaukee, WI 53172

Dear Mr. Belter:

This is to notify you that on Monday, October 21, 2013, the City's Licenses Committee
voted to recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your application for a Class “D”
Operator’s license based on your non-appearance despite being provided timely notice of
the hearing.

On Tuesday, November 5, 2013, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted
the Committee’s recommendation and denied your application for a Class “D” Operator’s
license based on your nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a
portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application
for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License
Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

(<

JAMES R. OWCZAR
Cit# Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 » 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, W1 53202 + Phone (414) 288-2221 » Fax {414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks » Website: www.milwaukee.govicityclerk
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City Clerk
Rebecca N. Gritl
Deptry City Clerk

November 5, 2013

Hunter Stacy
2828 N. Maryland Ave.
Milwaukee, W1 53211

Dear Mr. Stacy:

This is to notify you that on Monday, October 21, 2013, the City's Licenses Committee
voted to recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your application for a Class “D”
Operator’s license based on your second non-appearance despite being provided timely
notice of the hearing, ‘

On Tuesday, November 5, 2013, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted
the Committee’s recommendation and denied your application for a Class “D” Operator’s
license based on your nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a
portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application

for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License
Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

\,.. Q.

MES R. OWCZARS
Clerk

City Hall - Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. + Milwaukee, W1 53202 - Phone (414) 2868-2221 « Fax (414) 285-3456
Member: international Institute of Municipal Clerks » Website: www.miwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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Office of the City Clerk Jim Owezarski
City Clerk

Rebecca N. Grill
Deputy City Clerk

November 5, 2013

John Henning
1015 N. 9" st.
Milwaukee, W1 53233

Dear Mr. Henning:

This is to notify you that on Monday, October 21, 2013, the City's Licenses Committee
voted to recommend to the City's Common Council to deny your application for a Junk
Collector (Truck) license for “Pit Bitch Recycling, LL.C” based on your non-appearance
despite being provided timely notice of the hearing.

On Tuesday, November 5, 2013, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted
the Committee’s recommendation and denied your application for a Junk Collector (Truck)
license for “Pit Bitch Recycling, LLC” based on your nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a
portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application
for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License
Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

Q — @0’
JAMES R. OWCZA
_ ity Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 = 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, W] 53202 + Phone {414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks = Website: www.milwaukee.govicitycierk
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Vllh’\/&l]k@e Office of the City Clerk Jim Owezarski

City Clerk

Rebecca N. Grill
Deputy City Clerk

November 5, 2013

Amoshgar Zahngenner, Agent
Al-Ferdaus Super Market, LLC
4563 8. 13" st.

Milwaukee, WI 53221

Dear Mr. Zahngenner;

This is to notify you that on Monday, October 21, 2013, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for a Food Dealer Retail
Transfer-Change of Business Operations for the premises located at 4563 S. 13™ St. (“Al-
Ferdaus Super Market”) based on your third nonappearance despite being provided timely
notice of the hearing.

On Tuesday, November 5, 2013, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding the application. On that date, the Common Council adopted
the Committee’s recommendation and denied your Food Dealer Retail Transfer-Change of
Business Operations application based on nonappearance.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a
portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application
for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License
Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,
4
J MES R OWCZARS
ty Clerk

City Hali » Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. « Milwaukee, W[ 53202 + Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: international institute of Municipal Clerks » Website; www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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City Clerk
Rebecca N. Grill

Deputy City Clerk

November 5, 2013
Zakaria Ali, Agent Att. David Bangert
JAD Food, LLC 158 N. Broadway, #600
5855 W. Silver Spring Dr. Milwaukee, W1 53202

Milwaukee, WI 53218
Dear Mr. Ali and Atty. Bangert:

This is to notify you that on Monday, October 21, 2013, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for a Secondhand Dealer’s
license for the premises located at 5855 W. Silver Spring Dr. (“JAD Food”) based on the
police report and aldermanic testimony.

On Tuesday, November 5, 2013, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding the application. On that date, the Common Council adopted
the Committee’s recommmendation and denied your Secondhand Dealer’s license based on
the police report and aldermanic testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a
portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application
for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License
Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

O Q, @
JAMES R. OWCZARS
ity Clerk

City Hall » Room 205 » 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukes, W1 53202 - Phone (414) 288-2221 » Fax {(414) 288-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipai Clerks « Wehsite: www.milwaukee.govicityclerk

MILWAUKE

E



\f[]lwauke(-‘ Office of the City Clerk Jim Owezarski

City Clerk

Rebecca N. Grill
Deputy City Clark

November 5, 2013

Riyad Salem
3134 W. College Ave.
Greenfield, WI 53221

Dear Ms. Salem:

This 1s to notify you that on Monday, October 21, 2013, the Licenses Committee voted to
recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for a Class “A” Fermented
Malt Beverage Retailer’s license for the premises located at 1955 N. 32™ st. (*Zara Foods™)
based on neighborhood objections.

On Tuesday, November 5, 2013, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding the applications. On that date, the Common Council adopted
the Committee’s recommendation and denied your Class “A” Fermented Malt Beverage
Retailer’s license based on neighborhood objections.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a
portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application
for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License
Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

ES R. OWCZARSKI
ty Clerk

City Hall - Room 205 « 200 E. Wells St. » Milwaukee, W| 53202 + Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414} 286-3458
Member: international institute of Municipal Clerks » Website: www.milwaukee.gov/cityclerk
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Bm 'Wa Uli(*e Office of the City Clerk Jim Owczarski

City Clerk

Rebecca N. Grill
Deputy City Clerk

November 5, 2013

Joan Peart, Agent

Irie Palace, LLC

4073 N. 84 St.
Milwaukee, W1 53222

Dear Ms. Peart:

This is to notify you that on Monday, October 21, 2013, the Licenses Commiittee voted to
recommend to the Common Council to deny your application for a Public Entertainment
Premises license and your request to serve alcohol in the basement for the premises located
at 7506 W. Appleton Ave. (“Irie Palace”) based on aldermanic testimony.

On Tuesday, November 5, 2013, the Common Council considered the Committee’s
recommendation regarding the application. On that date, the Common Council adopted
the Comumittee’s recommendation and denied your application for a Public Entertainment
Premises license and your request to serve alcohol in the basement based on aldermanic
testimony.

If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a
portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in the receipt or filing an application
for a refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License
Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Respectfully,

ES R OWCZARS
Clerk

City Hall « Room 205 » 200 E, Weils St. » Milwatikee, W| 53202 « Phone {414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3456
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks « Website: www.milwaukee govfcityclerk
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Iﬂ{ee Office of the City Clerk Jim Owczarski

Cily Clerk

Rebegeca N. Grill
Deputy City Clerk

November 5, 2013
Michael J. Patton, Sr. ~ Afty. Vincent J. Bobot
3M Entertainment, LLC Bobot Law Offices, LLC
3000 S. 13" St. 5414 8. 13" st.
Milwaukee, WI 53215 Milwaukee, WI 53221

Dear Mr. Patton and Atty. Bobot:

This is to notify you that on Friday, October 18, 2013, the City's Licenses Committee
voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that the Class “B” Tavern and Public
Entertainment Premises licenses not be renewed for the premises located at 3000 S. 13™ St. (“The
White House™) based on items 10-24 the police report (excluding item 25 and also the underage
items in 17 and 20} and police and neighborhood testimony.

On October 21, 2013, you were mailed true and correct copies of the findings of fact, conclusions
of law, and recommendations of the Licenses Committee with respect to the renewal applications
for the Class “B” Tavern and Public Entertainment Premises licenses, in which the Committee
recommended that the licenses not be renewed. You were further notified that the Milwaukee
Common Council would consider the matter at its meeting of Tuesday, November 5, 2013,
commencing at 9:00 a.m. in the Common Council Chambers on the third floor of City Hall, 200
East Wells Street, Milwaukee, Wisconsin. You were advised of the right to file written
objections and to appear personally or by counsel to address the Common Council. At that date,
time, and place, you did not appear, and you did not file written objections to the report of the
Licenses Committee. You were not represented by counsel.

Following consideration of the report of the Licenses Committee, the Common Council adopted
the recommendation of the Licenses Committee to not renew the Class “B” Tavern and Public
Entertainment Premises licenses based on the police report and police and neighborhood
testimonys. If you previously paid the license fees you may be eligible for a refund, except for a
portion of the fee that may be retained, by bringing in your receipt or filing an application for a
refund within one year to date of Common Council action with the License Division, Room 105,
City Hall.

Respectfully,

JAMES R. OWCZARSKI
ty Clerk

City Hall « Room 205 + 200 E. Wells St. « Milwaukee, W1 53202 » Phone (414) 286-2221 » Fax (414) 286-3458
Member: International Institute of Municipal Clerks » Website: www.milwaukee.gov/citycierk




